
Students Industrial Visit 

 Our Computer Department has arranged an Industrial – 

Educational Tour to Techforge – Salem on 28th July 2023 for our 

Second and Third year students. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 In this Industrial visit our students have the ability to design 

basic web applications and websites. They work on the frontend, 

backend, database, and debugging of web applications or websites. 

 

 

 

Thank You 

 


